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December 7, 2023 

Deer Island Community School 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our 

care becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

@DeerIslandCS 

Best Attendance in November: 

Congrats Green Team!  

They will receive a hot chocolate delivery next week! 

 

Polar Express *PJ DAY*:  Monday, December 18th 

 

Whoville Day:  Wednesday, December 20th 

wear your Grinch gear (or anything green) 

 

Christmas Concert Practice: Friday, December 15th 

 

Current Colour Wars Leader Board: 

1st Black    2nd Blue    3rd Green    4th Red  

Colour Wars Update 

If students choose to bring their snow sleds to 

 school,  they must have a helmet as per the  

Provincial School Safety Guidelines.   

As well, if they are bringing them on the bus,  

we'd ask that you please confirm with Barb  

prior to bringing them on.  

Snow Sleds at School  

Deer Island Community School invites you to our 

Retro Christmas Concert 

Thursday, December 21st at 12:30 pm in the school gym. 

Parents, families and community members welcome! 

Christmas Concert 
Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

No school 

Friday,  

December 8th 
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 

Next week’s theme:  RESPECT 

Displaying appropriate table/eating manners. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

11 

No 

Cafeteria 

12 

No 

Cafeteria 

13 

Grilled Cheese 

& 

Soup 

14 

No 

Cafeteria 

15 

Pizza 

18 

No 

Cafeteria 

19 

No 

Cafeteria 

20 

Whoville 

Dinner 

(Free) 

21 

No 

Cafeteria 

22 

Half Day 

No 

Cafeteria 

Cafeteria 

December 

All meals come with fruit and a choice of milk or water for $5.00. 

$20.00 meal cards are available and can be purchased on  

school cash online as well as at the school. 

The Home and School will be hosting a book fair from  

December 6th -  8th.  Students will select books they would like  

to purchase and a list will be sent home for them to purchase.  

Parents may shop on the afternoon and evening of December 7th.  

The public is welcome on December 8th from 1:00-2:00 pm. 

Books range from pre-k to teen with prices from $3.00-5.00. 

Thank you for supporting our playground and student learning funds! 

Book Fair 


